Date: June &, 2021

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg
Secretary of Transportation

U.S. Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
Washington, DC 20590

RE: Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity Grant Program
Secretary Buttigieg:

This letter serves as Skagit Transit’s Letter of Commitment of financial participation in the
project to replace Skagit Transit’s Maintenance Operations and Administration Facility, Phase
Three Construction submitted to the Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and

Equity Grant Program.

The project budget is $16 million dollars, Skagit Transit is committing $6 million dollars to the
project budget.

Respectfully,
~
XA —

JiLBoudreau
Skagit Transit Board Chair



